

Tuesday, 14 July 2020

Ref: JP/NW

Dear Parents and Carers,

If your son/daughter needs a new uniform for September you can now visit Laser Schoolwear on London Road L3 5NL or visit their website: www.laserschoolwear.net

You can create an account on the website. We have also now added a School PE Kit which is royal blue shorts and a royal blue t-shirt, skirts are available if you prefer.

If your circumstances have changed i.e. address, phone number, please contact the office and let them know. Term dates for 2020-2021 are now on the school website.

Hope you have a wonderful summer and keep safe. We have some exciting projects for us all to engage with, see you all on the 07th September.

Yours Sincerely

G. com

Dr JA Patterson

Principal





